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March 26, 2020 

To Whom It May Concern:  

    This will confirm that New York State has designated Storage as an essential 
business.   Therefore, Bargold Storage Systems, LLC and its employees are working in compliance 
with NYS law to assist our customers and facilities with necessary operating functions.  We will do 
our best to serve our customers during this difficult time.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  
Thank you.   

Very truly yours, 

Joshua L. Goldman 
Managing Member 


